
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
September 19, 2023 
 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 

Due to a shortage of available doctors, Manitoulin Health Centre will only be operating 
one of its two Emergency Departments for several days in October.   

 
The Little Current Emergency Department will remain open 24/7 while the Mindemoya 
Emergency Department will be closed on several days throughout October.  Closure 
dates will be shared publicly as they are confirmed. 
 
All other hospital operations in Mindemoya will be operating normally.  Residents may 
call telehealth at 1-866-797-0000 for health care advice. 
 
Residents on Manitoulin Island will continue to receive excellent emergency health 
services by either calling 9-1-1 or attending Manitoulin Health Centre’s other Emergency 
Department in Little Current. 
 
We are working diligently to limit the closures.  More details will be released closer to 
the closure dates.  We truly apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.  
 

 

Paula Fields RN BScN MHM 
(she/her/hers) 
President & CEO 
Manitoulin Health Centre 
Phone: (705)-368-2300 ext. 2200 
Email: pfields@mhc.on.ca  
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□ Little Current Site   
Box 640, Little Current, ON   P0P 1K0 
(705) 368-2300 

  
 

  □ Mindemoya Site 
Box 170, Mindemoya, ON   P0P 1S0 

(705) 377-5311 
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